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BC Netball Coaching Application 
Thank you for your interest in coaching.  BC Netball is currently seeking coaches for the BC U18 and BC U16 teams that will be competing in the Western Canadian Championships to be held in Calgary on November 17th and 18th, 2018.  Note that coaches who are selected will need to commit to running the Youth Camp on September 8th, 2018 from 9am to 12pm at Burnaby Mountain.
If you have any questions, please contact the BCNA Director of High Performance at mthodgins@icloud.com.  Applications are due to this email by August 15th, 2018.
Name: 
Mailing Address:
Phone Number:
Email: 
Date of birth: 
NCCP Coaching Number:
NCCP Courses / Modules Completed:



Please list and describe any relevant coaching experience: 






Please describe any other relevant experience:






Which team are you interested in working with?                       U18           U16 

Do you have a copy of a completed criminal record check?     Yes              No


Thank you 
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